
Ron Whittle

My name is Ron Whittle, and I am honored to announce my candidacy for the Board of
Directors of the Scotts Valley Fire Protection District. With over 39 years of dedicated service to
the Scotts Valley Fire District, I have held every position in the department from Volunteer
Firefighter to Fire Chief. I bring a wealth of institutional knowledge, experience, leadership, and
a deep commitment to the safety and well-being of our community and our firefighters.

Throughout my career, I have worked tirelessly to enhance our fire and emergency services,
ensuring that our firefighters have the resources, training, and support they need to protect our
residents.

As the recently retired fire chief, I know first hand the issues facing this Fire District, and I’m fully
prepared to help guide the District as we move forward.

As a member of the Board of Directors, my goals will be to continue to strengthen emergency
services, ensure our facilities are safe and efficient, and work to ensure the District remains
fiscally responsible. I will continue to explore all options for fire service delivery to our District to
ensure our residents are getting the best bang for their buck.


